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Please	complete	the	Parent	Satisfaction	
Survey	before	March	18.	

http://parentsurvey.nordanglia.com/survey/selfserve/5
a0/171202?wave=y2018	

	

	

	

	

A	look	back	at	the	week	 Reminders	

	
At	home	

	
Why	not	take	a	trip	to	Al	Khor	Park	
to	have	a	look	at	the	animals	they	
have	there.	Talk	to	your	child	
about	the	animals	they	see.		

	

Next	week	we	are	learning:	
• about	animals	through	a	variety	of	

books.	
• to	count	and	order	numbers	to	10.	
• to	look	at	shapes	and	their	

properties.	
• to	complete	a	program	on	the	

computer.	
• about	animals	that	live	in	water	and	

animals	that	live	on	land.		
• to	sort	the	animals	according	to	

their	habitat	by	using	our	cutting	
and	pasting	skills.		

 

		

Top	tip:	
Why	not	share	your	favourite	book	at	home	and	send	a	picture	of	you	reading	your	book.	

#ShareAStory	

The	children	have	had	a	wonderful	time	listing	to	stories	
this	week	in	celebration	of	book	week.	

They	have	thoroughly	enjoyed	exploring	‘1,	2,	3	to	the	zoo’	
by	Eric	Carle.	


